
From: 'Elena Thompson'  
To:  
Sent: Thu Jan 24 10:55 
Subject: Fwd: Jan. 24, 2008 Powerlink Comments 
 
 
 
Now that you have found in your (PUC) EIR that the Powerlink is destructive and detrimental in 
it's route through the Anza Borrego desert and environs, I urge you to put an end to this costly 
and lengthy debate that SDG&E is sponsoring and focus on another environmental initiative.  
There are all sorts of other energy options available as you well know and it's time to get past 
this. 
  
Furthermore, do not let the Federal government intervene in this decision under the auspices of 
National Safety and Security. This is crazy. 
  
Now go do the right thing and let's spend all our time creating a legacy for California and the 
environment! 
  
Thank you, Elena and John Thompson 
  
PO Box 232073 
Leucadia, CA  92024 
760-633-4282 
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